
GCC PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Happy February! It’s been a bit of a quiet month.    

 

 

Tracy Hagelund, will be leaving the position as the camp and dance program coordinator.  

We are so sad to see her go.    She has been such a wonderful part of expanding our 

preschool program, our dance program, and our camp programs!  Tracy has been here for 

14 years and she is a good friend, mentor, excellent with the families, and loved by her 

staff!!  The great thing is she will be staying on as a preschool substitute…because we 

are just so darn fabulous! Her new adventures include volunteering with CASA and 

becoming a child advocate!  Julie will be taking over her camp and dance duties, as well as oversee 

preschool.  Connie, the assistant director for preschool, will be taking over more preschool 

responsibilities.  Please stop by and say “thank you” to Tracy for building and working so hard on a 

fantastic youth program!   

 

We try to go outside every day, so please make sure your child comes dressed appropriately for the 

weather. If there’s snow, make sure they have snow boots, gloves, hats, and coats. Snowpants are great 

for the days when we have a lot of snow they can play in!  

 

Valentine’s Day – February 14th 

We will be celebrating quietly in our classrooms by passing out Valentines. If your child wants to 

participate, check with your classroom teachers to see how many Valentines your child needs to bring. 

T/TH kids can bring their Valentines on the 13th. 

 

Art Show – February 14th – 16th  

Our annual Art Show Fundraiser will be Wednesday, February 14th – Friday, February 16th. This event is 

held to support the Golden Backpack Program. We will be having our “fancy” Art Show Reception 

Thursday, February 15th at 5:30 pm. Be on the lookout for a Sign Up Genius for snacks and other items 

for our reception. 

 

Book Orders Due – February 16th 

Thank you to everyone who has ordered books! We earn points for every dollar spent and have used them 

for: books for our preschool, manipulatives, timers, puzzles, and most recently, a light table! You can 

order online (use code MJ7JN) or through the flier on the sign in/out tables. 

 

NO SCHOOL – President’s Day – February 19th   

Just a reminder that we do not have school Monday, February 19th.  

 

Enrichment Programs 

 February 1st – New Student Registration Opens 
 

 Calendar: Please remember to look at our google calendar for upcoming events in our preschool.  If you 

hold down the ‘control’ button on your key pad and click on the following link, it will take you straight to 



our google calendar: https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render#main_7%7Cmonth or go to 

https://rec.cityofgolden.net “preschool program” then go to Monthly Newsletter and Google Calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT PRESCHOOL DATES 

 Feb. 1st – New Student Registration opens 

 Feb. 14th-16th – Annual Preschool Art Show 

 Feb. 19th – NO SCHOOL (President’s Day) 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render#main_7%7Cmonth
https://rec.cityofgolden.net/

